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The proposal has been reviewed and I enclose the Environment Agency's comments 
on:
Linacres, Wark, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 3DP.
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Environment Agency
Tyneside House Skinnerburn Road, Newcastle Business Park, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 7AR.
Customer services line: 03708 506 506
www.gov.uk/environment-agency
End

Northumberland National Park
Eastburn South Park
Hexham
Northumberland
NE46 1BS

Our ref: NA/2014/111623/02-L01
Your ref: 14NP0094

Date: 09 January 2015

Dear Sir/Madam

PROPOSED INSTALLATION OF A SINGLE SOLAR TRACKER WITH 36 NO. 
PHOTOVOLTAIC PANELS TO GENERATE ELECTRICITY. LINACRES, WARK, 
HEXHAM, NORTHUMBERLAND, NE48 3DP.    

Thank you for the re-consultation on the above application which we received 5 
December 2014. 

Having assessed the supporting documents I can confirm that we have no objections 
and welcome the applicants proposal to use the existing bridge to run the cable across
the beck. Further to this our comments in letter dated 5 December 2014
(NA/2014/111623/01-L01) still apply.

If you would like to discuss this letter with me further please feel free to contact me on 
the information provided below.

Yours sincerely

James Hudson
Senior Planning Advisor 

Direct dial 
Direct fax 
Direct e-mail 


